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It’s time once again for our Year End BBQ, which will feature a lot of our annual family 
favourites – the Plinko & Fishing booths, Golden Ticket draw, hand painted class-
themed ceramics & other silent auction items, and many more. This year, we will have 
the return of the Photo Booth as well as the Dunk Tank with Mr. Van der Pauw, and 
the addition of new attractions like the Giant Slide and the Obstacle Course. It’s bound 
to be another fun time and most of all, another wonderful opportunity to gather as a 
community and celebrate what has been another amazing school year. We hope to 
see everyone there! 
 
Reminder: If you pre-ordered food for your family, please bring your pre-order form 
to the Year End BBQ with you to claim your food. They were sent home with your 
child.  

 

 
June 7 

Year-End BBQ 
 

June 10-14 
Spirit Week 

 
June 14 

Fun Day (12pm Dismissal) 
Hot Lunch Day 

 
June 17 

Pro-D Day (No School) 

June 20 
Volunteer Appreciation Tea & 

Talent Share (1pm) 
 

June 21 
Grade 7 Farewell Mass & Dinner 

 
June 27 

Year-end School Mass 
(8:45am School Start Time) 

Last Day of School 
(12pm Dismissal; no after 

school care) 
 

Always check the school calendar: 
stbernadetteschool.ca/school-

life/school-calendar  
 

Before & After School Care: 
7:00-8:30am / 3:00-6:00 pm 

*Wednesdays: 2:15 to 6:00 pm 
Email: stingersclub@stbernadette.ca 
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YEAR END BBQ – JUNE 7TH 

CHARITIES SUPPORTED IN SY 2018-19 

Each school year we as a school community do our best to help provide financial 
support to various charities, usually by donation on non-uniform days, collection 
boxes, used item/plant sales and other in-school activities. We are always grateful for 
the support we receive from all students in these endeavours, and we would like to 
share with you a breakdown of all the charities we raised money for this year (so far): 

Holy Childhood Association $1,159.00 
Covenant House  $386.55 
Chalice     $634.50 
RCAV Various Charities  $269.95 
BC SPCA   $496.30 
Jump Rope for Heart  $431.00 
Total    $3377.30 
 

YOUR P.E.C. 
ANGELA LEW, Chairperson / CISVA Delegate  

CATHY LAN, Vice-Chairperson / Fundraising 
Committee Co-Chair 

CAMILLE EVANGELISTA, Secretary / Parent 
Participation  

CHERYL CHIANG, Treasurer 

MARC FOURNIER, Maintenance Committee 
Chair  

PAUL LYLYK, Fundraising Committee Co-
Chair / Communications Liaison 

CRISTINA RICAFORT, Parish Council Liaison / 
Communications Liaison 

and heartfelt thanks 
to the St. Bernadette Parish Youth 
Ministry for their invaluable work in 
putting together this year’s Grade 7 
Confirmation Retreat. Thank you for 
the gifts of your time, talent, hard 
work and dedication; you have made 
a difference in the lives of our 
Grade 7 students! 

 (Sent by Grade 7 parents) As posted in the school newsletter, we 
invite you to complete a short School 
Satisfaction Survey, found at this link: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/stbernadette 

As well, although it is not among our usual 
supported charities, we would also like to 
thank everyone who helped us raise 
money for the family of Mr. John Mills, the 
teacher in the BC Catholic school system 
who passed away suddenly last month, 
leaving behind a young family. 
 

TEACHING ASSIGNMENTS FOR SY 2019-20 

We are pleased to share the teaching assignments for the next school year, as follows: 

Kindergarten – Mrs. Schollen                     
Grade 1 – Mrs. Hillard & Ms. Symak    
Grade 2 – Ms. De Sousa                  
Grade 3 – Ms. Misiti                      
Grade 4 – Mrs. Stuart                     
Grade 5 – Mrs. Bourassa               
Grade 6 – Mrs. Peck                          
Grade 7 – Mrs. Kosman 

Music – Ms. Heaman                           
French – Mrs. Fraser                   
Learning Resource – Mrs. Bennett    
Physical Education – Ms. Heaman                    


